

Mrs. Raniella and Mrs. Burnett's

Voting Kindergarteners

November 9, 2018

Important Dates

Monday, November 12
Teacher Work Day, No classes

Tuesday & Wednesday, Nov 13 &14

Stone Soup Celebration.

We read Marcia Brown's book Stone
Soup and next week will be recreating
our own interpretation of a Stone Soup
class celebration. Each child was
assigned 1 food item to bring to school

on Tuesday, November 13 in preparation of our event. A reminder note can be found in the green folder. We thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Thanksgiving Break

Wednesday, November 21 at 11:45am and returning Tuesday, November 27th



VOTING ON ELECTION DAY!

The children learned all about voting in our class and even participated in their own vote. Their choices were Extra Recess, Sock Feet all day, or Switch Classical for Choice Time. Ask your child which category won!

TURKEYS GALORE!

We are all about turkeys these days. Turkey feathers adorn our bulletin board. We also read stories about turkeys, made turkey headbands, and used watercolors to paint beautiful turkey art.

LANGUAGE ARTS & MATH

Our students have been writing in their journals and practicing letter formation, writing the sounds they hear, and working on beginning sentences with an upper case letter and ending sentences with a period. In Math, we practice using tally marks, counting and writing numbers, and forming addition equations. This week we practiced "what comes next" and "before and after" numbers. We also reviewed symbols (+, =, <, >) and their meanings in Math.

A MESSAGE FROM THE HEAD OF LOWER SCHOOL

Teachers are on carpool duty each day to ensure every child's safe arrival into the building from 8:15 until 8:30 a.m. Parents have the option of parking and walking their child into the breezeway area or driving through the carpool line for drop-off. Lower School students are not to be dropped off in the parking lot to walk in unattended. Children arriving prior to 8:15 will not be supervised in the breezeway. If your child arrives before 8:15 a.m. they should be walked into Falcon Club by a parent and signed in to the program. Thank you for your cooperation.

On this Veterans Day, we say "Thank you" to all our veterans for serving our country and protecting our rights and freedom.

Sylvia Raniella

sraniella@fredericksburgacademy.org

Caroline Burnett

cburnett@fredericksburgacademy.org

